
***RATE CHANGE NOTIFICATION*** 
 

This notice is to inform Pine Hill Water Works customers of new rates for water service.  This will be a new water 
volume structure for residential and commercial customers. 

As utility costs throughout the industry continue to rise, Pine Hill Water Works is committed to managing those costs 
and staying efficient while upholding the districts commitment to a sustainable future.  The rate adjustment will help ensure the 
reliability and affordability of basic water services.  This will also support Pine Hill Water Works commitment to the replacement 
of aging infrastructure, which will mean fewer interruptions of service. 

The rate adjustments are based on a cost-of-service analysis to ensure that each utility customer pays a proportionate 
share of the cost to provide services.  The new rates will also help Pine Hill Water Works continue to address important issues 
concerning growing businesses and residential development in our area.  A detailed overview on cost of service will be available 
at our website soon.   We at Pine Hill Water Works are here to provide and maintain a safe and dependable water supply.   

Pine Hill Water Works is committed to our community. 

 www.pinehillwaters8.ruralwater.com  

 

http://www.pinehillwaters8.ruralwater.com/

